
 

 
 

Friday 16th May 2025  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Attendance: it is so important to come to school each day. It builds routines, gives time to learn 

and develop friendships. Well done to Chestnuts who achieved expected attendance.  

  

Acorns – 89% Sycamores – 85% Elms – 98% Oaks – 100% 

Rowans – 95% Maples – 87% Cherries – 86% Chestnuts –92% Birches – 88% 

 

Y6 SATs: This week some of our Year 6 pupils took their SATs. Their behaviour, determination 

attitude and resilience really impressed the whole staff team. They have taken each day in their 

stride and shown up ready to do the best they could and be the best they could be! We are all 

extremely proud of each and every one of our pupils here at Fellgate and always focus on the 

progress each individual learner makes from their unique starting points. Well done! Not 

forgetting, a huge thank you to our whole staff team for everything they have done to support 

and encourage our pupils – they really do go the extra mile!  

 

Family Breakfast: Next week is our final week before the half term holidays. On Friday 23rd, we 

are hosting our Family Breakfast event where we will be serving breakfast from 8.15am. It is 

always a wonderful morning to see everyone and have a chat. Please come and join us if you 

can – we look forward to seeing you!  

 

Trips: On Wednesday 21st May, Cherries and Sycamores are visiting Arbeia Roman Fort in South 
Shields as part of their current Ancient Rome topic. Over the past few weeks, the children have 
been learning about what life was like over 2000 years ago for the Roman people. Visiting the 
fort will allow them to see first-hand what life for a Roman soldier was like. The children will 
take part in a Dig Workshop where they become archeologists, trying to uncover clues from the 
past. We will also receive a tour of the site from a historical expert. 
 

Facebook/ Instagram: Please continue to have a look on our Facebook and Instagram pages to 

see what has happened in school this week. We have regular daily posts to share all of the 

wonderful things that the children are doing.  

 
 

Fellgate Primary School 2024-2025 
 

There will be further dates added to the annual calendar. Friends of Fellgate have further 
events planned which will be added.  

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

Summer Term 2025 

Monday 12th May 2025 KS2 SATs 

Date to be confirmed after half term Family Picnic 

Friday 23rd May 2025 Family Breakfast 

Friday 23rd May 2025 Last day of term 

 

Monday 2nd June 2025 First day of term 

Week beginning Monday 16th June 2025 Sports Week 

Thursday 19th June 2025 Sports Day and Strawberry Tea  

Friday 4th July 2025 Summer Fair 

Week beginning Monday 7th July 2025 Class celebration with parents: look at books  

Thursday 17th July 2025 Year 6 Leavers Performance 

Friday 18th July 2025 Longest Journey Assembly 
  

 

We are proud of every pupil at school. At the beginning of our Star of the Week Assembly, our staff 

praise their classes for what they are most proud of that week: this enables us to praise everyone in 

Assembly. Our Star of the week award goes to: -  

 

Acorns 

 

Alfie for working really hard to follow all of our class rules and for 
being a kind friend to everybody in Acorns.  

Rowans 

 

Kiona who has had a wonderful week back at school after having an 
operation. It is lovely to see Kiona happy and interacting with 
her friends. Well done Kiona. 

Sycamores 

 

Jensen He has tried incredibly hard with his learning this week. His 
attitude to his work has been fantastic which really shines 
through in his lovely writing 

Maples 

 

Kyle has really got involved in group inputs this week confidently 
answering questions and showing excellent listening skills. He 
also made a fantastic castle in DT and a very impressive dragon 
in Art.  

Cherries 

 

Delilah for being such a good friend. She makes sure everyone feels 
valued and cared for at all times. 

Elms 

 

Joel for always being a kind friend to others, listening carefully to 
them and for ensuring that everyone feels included 

Chestnuts 

 

Lucas for his developing confidence and positive attitude during our 
swimming sessions. Well done Lucas! 

Oaks 

 

Oaks class All of Oaks for their hardwork, dedication and positive attitude 
throughout SATs week 

Birches Ellis for being really considerate of others 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! Mrs Tones 

 


